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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 12:59 PM
To: Yoo, James
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Bill Brasher (Bill.Brasher@Waterboards.ca.gov)
Subject: RO413 - GRIMIT AUTO REPAIR & SERVICE GeoTracker Global ID T0600100667

Hi James, 

I just got off the phone with State Water Board staff.  Our discussion included the status of an irrigation well known to exist 
at 1955 Seminary Avenue, Oakland.  We know it existed in the mid-1990s and were wondering if the Alameda County 
Public Works Agency (ACPWA) has issued a permit for its destruction in the past 20 years.   

Please let me know if your agency has any records regarding the wells destruction. 

Thx, Keith 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


